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January 7, 2014 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2013-0425 – City of Cornwall - Franchise Agreement 
 
 
The Board’s Letter of Direction issued December 23, 2013 related to the Notice of 
Application for the Cornwall franchise agreement indicates that the English and French 
Notices are to be published no later than 3 weeks from the date of the Letter of Direction. 
 
Given the timing of the issuance of the Letter of Direction, we were not able to address it 
until staff had returned from the Christmas holiday season.  While we have arranged to 
have the English version of the Notice published on January 10, 2014 (i.e., within the 3 
week time frame), we will not be able to publish the French version of the Notice until 
January 15, 2014 (just a few days later than required by the Board in its Letter of 
Direction) given that the French-language newspaper is only published weekly. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Patrick McMahon 
Manager, Regulatory Research and Records 
pmcmahon@uniongas.com 
(519) 436-5325 
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